
To: Mayor Guthrie, City Councillors, City Planners  & clerks@guelph.ca 
 
From: Kelly Hunter, Guelph Resident and homeowner in the Rolling Hills 
Neighborhood 
 
Re: Shaping Guelph – Growth Management Strategy and Land Needs Assessment 
 
Date:  Janauary 14, 2022. 
 
Dear Mayor, City Councillors and Planners 
 
I am writing to say thank city planners for recognizing parts of the Rolling Hills 
Community as estate residential.  Aside from the fact that Rolling Hills has been our 
home for over 20 years, there are environmental factors that must be taken into 
consideration. Given the significant natural green space, extensive tree canopy, 
robust wildlife population and the importance of the neighbourhood as a significant 
groundwater recharge area, any development in the area would be 
counterproductive.  
 
I encourage city planners to think outside the planning box to help the city meet its 
targets while protecting and maintaining the Rolling Hills Community as an estate 
residential zone. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Hunter 

mailto:clerks@guelph.ca

